
 

 
Lone Star Riding Academy 

Spring 2019 Special Policies  

  

Lessons are scheduled by appointment only for riders 6 years old and up. 

Lessons are non-transferable and non-refundable. 

A lesson must be cancelled with 24 hours’ notice or it will be forfeited. 

Lesson packages expire within 30 days. 

For the health and safety of our horses, we must enforce a rider weight limit of 200 pounds. 
 

 

Dress Requirements for Safety  

Ankle length paddock boots, riding jodhpur pants, and an approved riding helmet are 

required for all riders   

Arrival without proper attire may result in a cancellation and forfeiture of that lesson  
 

Tuition  

30 day monthly tuition is $200 for 4 lessons  

Lessons must be pre-paid 

A fee of $50 will be charged for any returned check   

Cash, checks, electronic payments, and credit cards are accepted  

 

Make-Ups  

Makeup lessons will be offered for weather-related cancellations   

 

Cancellations  

All cancellations require 24 hour notice  

Riders arriving more than 15 minutes late for a lesson will have to reschedule or may have to 

forfeit the lesson   

 

 

 



 

General Barn Rules  

 

Please use common sense and stay alert while at the barn as there are many hidden dangers 

that can cause serious injury.  Parents: If your instructor is with another lesson, please don’t 

leave children unattended in the barn area.   

 

To reduce the risk of an accident to you or someone else, please do not run or shout in the 

barn.   

 

For your safety, do not go into a horse’s stall without permission (especially a horse you 

don’t know), or take a horse outside to graze without permission.   

 

No smoking is allowed on the premises.   

 

Please help us keep the barn clean by picking up any trash including peppermint wrappers 

and cups/bottles.   

 

Please do not bring dogs to lessons to avoid conflicts with owner’s dogs or other clients.   

 

Chewing gum is not permitted while riding.  

 

In the best interests of our horses, we must require that a weight limit of no more than 200 

pounds be enforced for all riders.    

 

For safety and liability reasons, we cannot allow anyone on the property without an LSS 

staff member present.   
 

 

 

Note To Parents: We encourage you to observe your child’s lessons in order understand 

the learning process and so that you can see their progress.  However, please refrain from 

sideline coaching.  The instructor should be the authority figure during the lesson.  Thank 

you! 
 


